
 

 

 

No.: N-4/Office/Dept./2020.                    14th September, 2020 

 

N O T I C E 
 

 

 Prospective students, seeking admission to various B.Tech programs in the college 

during the academic year 2020-21, are hereby informed that as per the directives issued 

by the Government of Maharashtra, the “MHT-CET 2020” examination will be conducted 

between the 12th of October 2020 and 20th of October 2020. All are requested to keep 

track of the exact date of their slot for the examination and further keep checking the 

website of DTE, Maharashtra from time to time for more information. 

 

All the best and good luck to all the prospective students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                      (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


